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NOTICE

Regarding untoward incidents during online classes

During the online classes of Cotton University a few unfortunate incidents of the entry of
unauthorized persons into the classes have occurred recently. The miscreants have put teachers and
students of the classes in embarrass situation by their indecent acts and comments. FIR has been
lodged with Panbazar Police station and the DGP, Assam Police has been requested over phone to
take appropriate action against the miscreants.

Preliminary investigation shows that few students of the university have shared the link, provided to
them to attend class, with the miscreants. Enquiry is on to identify the students who shared the links
and 1t has been decided that once identified THESE STUDENTS SHALL BE RUSTICATED FROM
COTTON UNIVERSITY. Few students have been found to make indecent comments in chat boxes

putting entire class into uncomfortable situation.

Students attending online classes are hereby asked neither to share the links (provided to them) with
anyone else nor to make any comment in the chat boxes otherwise strict disciplinary actions will be
taken.

It has also been found that the video clippings of online classes where miscreants entered are in
circulation in different social media which has hampered the self esteem of the teachers taking the
online classes.

Unfortunately a few teachers of the university are also involved in this process of circulation of video
clippings which is condemnable and it is desired that such teachers will abstain themselves from such
activities in future. Also all are requested to delete these video clippings from their own social media
site at the earliest.

This notice has been circulated in the greater interest of upholding the academic environment of our
esteemed university on the advice of honorable Vice Chancellor.
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Memo No.: CU/REGOFF/2017/012/..9.504.711 Dated: 23 Sept.. 2020

Copy for information to:
1. PS to Vice-Chancellor for kind information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor
2. All Officers for information.
3. All HoDs with a request to circulate.
4. System Manager, CU, to upload this notice in the University website.
5. Notice Board.
6. Office file.




